
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13th January 2025 

 

Re: Year 11 English GCSE after-school revision sessions  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you will already be aware, your daughter will sit her GCSE examinations at the end of this academic year. With this 

in mind, the English department will be offering after-school revision sessions on alternate Mondays (every two weeks) 

for all Year 11 students.  

 

As a department, we regularly review assessment data, and we are concerned that your daughter is not currently on track 

to achieve her GCSE target grade. We would strongly encourage your daughter to attend these weekly sessions. They will 

run from 3pm until 4.30pm every second Monday (Week A, i.e. once every two weeks) in Room 121. 

  

These sessions are not a punitive measure, but designed to be supportive. By already taking steps to revise early in the 

Spring Term, we hope to be able to help your daughter to avoid what can often be a very stressful time later in the year 

as the examination period looms.  

 

Thank you for your continued support of your daughter’s academic progress. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mr Nick Goetschel 

Lead Professional in English 

 

 

 

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--- 
 

Monday after-school revision club (GCSE) 

 

My daughter, _____________________________, in review group _______, will be attending the GCSE revision club 

every second Monday (Week A) after school in 121 from 3pm until 4.30pm. 

 

 

Signed: _______________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: ___________ 

 
 


